PRESIDENT OF GEORGIA

H.E. Mr. Jénos Ader
President of the Republic of Hungary

Thilisi, January 23, 2017

Your Excellency,

On behalf of the Georgian people and on my own behalf, allow me to extend to You my heartfelt sympathy

and deepest condolences over the bus crash tragedy in Italy.

At this time of grief and sorrow, our thoughts and prayers are with the friendly Hungarian people. I would
kindly request You to convey my deepest condolences and solidarity to the families of those deceased in

such tragic circumstances, as well as my wishes for the swift recovery of those who were injured.
You may count on all Georgia's support and affection.

Sincerely,

Giorgi Margyelashvili




